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NOTICE OF FINAL ACTION
FOR THE ISSUANCE OF
EMISSION REDUCTION CREDITS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Air Pollution Control Officer has issued Emission
Reduction Credits (ERCs) to J R Simplot Company for emission reductions generated by
the replacement of the catalysts in the converters serving the sulfuric acid plant, at 16777
Howland Road in Lathrop, CA. The quantity of ERCs to be issued is 56,614 Ib-SOx/year.

No comments were received following the District’s preliminary decision on this project.

The application review for Project #N-1131840 is available for public inspection at
http://www.valleyair.org/notices/public_notices_idx.htm, the SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY
UNIFIED AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT, 4800 ENTERPRISE WAY,
MODESTO, CA 95356, and at any other District office. For additional information, please
contact the District at (209) 557-6400.



